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A	couple	friendly	reminders		J	
- All	second	tuition	payments	are	due	on	or	before	Saturday	February	6.	Please	

place	your	payment	in	the	white	lock	box	in	the	upper	room	on	the	first	table.	
Please	clarify	what	and	for	whom	the	payment	is	for.	It	is	easier	for	our	secretary	
when	she	is	processing	payments.	

- Our	picture	dates	and	recital	dates	have	been	set!	(Email	and	printed	letter	were	
sent	your	way.)		

- First-Fifth	Groups:	Begin	second	session	and	dance	on	February	22&23		

We	want	to	give	a	huge	thanks	to	
Kostreva	Farms	LLC	for	the	generous	
donation,	which	enabled	us	to	
purchase	our	beautiful	freestanding	
ballet	barres.	All	of	our	dancers	will	
have	the	opportunity	to	use	these!	
We	are	so	grateful!	

Miss	Emma!	Contact	Info	
Website:	
www.christiandancecompany.com		
(All	newsletters	available	on	the		
website)	
	
E-mail:	
tinak@christiandancecompany.com	
	
Phone:	(920)	591-1740		
(please	do	not	text)	
	
Mailing	Address:		
11933	Ucil	Lake	Road		
Pound	WI	54161	
	
Studio	Address:		
512	Caldwell	Avenue		
Oconto	Falls	WI	54154	
	
Like	us	on	Facebook!		
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- Thank	You	Scholarship	Donors!																																																						
Jim	and	Mary	Beschta,	Annie	and	
Susie	Beschta,	Bryan	and	Kathy	
Brown,	Countrystyle	Propane,	Brett	
and	Lisa	Crandall,	D	&	J	Rentals	LLC.,	
The	Flower	Shoppe	Inc.,	Lori	
Greenwood,	Julie	Herlache,	Janna	
Hughes,	Susie	Hughes,	Jordyn	Herzog,	
Dale	and	Michelle	Konop,	Margie	Dahl	
of	State	Farm	Insurance,	Mercier’s	
Fast	Stop,	Solina	Meyers,	Oconto	
Electric	Cooperative,	OJ’s	Midtown	
Restaurant,	Art	and	Sue	Paulson,	Senn	
Hometown	Insurance,	and	Witt’s	
Piggly	Wiggly	
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Ø Thursday	February	4:	Tap	shoe	sizing	and	final	attire	order	of	the	year;	First-Third	Groups	should	come	between	4:00-
6:00	PM	to	be	sized	for	tap	shoes.	Dancers	must	be	present	so	we	know	what	size	they	will	need.	The	tap	shoes	are	
different	from	the	ballet	shoes	and	different	from	regular	shoe	sizes	as	well.	There	will	be	free	shoes	available	from	
those	who	donated	theirs	from	last	year-	first	come,	first	served.	Anyone	else	from	other	groups	can	fill	out	an	order	
form	at	class;	these	are	on	the	table	in	the	room	upstairs.		

Ø Saturday	February	6:	Second	tuition	payment	due		

Ø Monday	and	Tuesday	February	15&16:	Wear	your	favorite	pair	of	pajamas	to	class!		

Ø Monday	and	Tuesday	February	22&23:	First	through	Fifth	Groups	begin	second	session;	please	continue	to	bring	your	
Ballet	shoes	to	class	as	we	will	review	their	first	dance	occasionally		

Ø Saturday	March	6:	Sixth	Group	and	Pep	Elite	competition	fees	are	due;	$100	per	dancer	for	2	group	events		

Ø Saturday	March	6	at	10:00	AM:	Senior	and	selected	soloists	will	show	their	solos	and	discuss	costume	choices																						

	

**SECOND	GROUP	MONDAY	AND	TUESDAY	CLASSES:	Tap	song	has	changed	and	will	be	Sunday	School	Rock	by	Carman**	

	

Ø Saturday	and	Sunday	April	17&18:	Picture	Days	

Ø Monday	and	Tuesday	April	26&27:	Christian	Dance	Company	Spring	Break~	No	classes	

Ø Any	unscheduled	cancellations	will	be	sent	to	emails,	phone	numbers,	and	will	be	posted	to	Facebook.	A	small	
number	of	people	have	had	difficulty	receiving	the	group	text	message.	This	may	be	due	to	provider/carrier,	privacy	
settings,	etc.	We	suggest	asking	your	mobile	provider	for	more	information.	

	

June	8:	Stage	Rehearsal		 	 June	11:	Dress	Rehearsal	

June	12:	20th	Annual	Recital	
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